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‘:Lﬁhlfﬂﬁiatﬁnltiiﬁ:gunnhiaiﬁnld Professional & Business Parsons, Former Executives & Others

#252 - 2025 Wast 42 Avenus, Vancouver, B.C. VEM 2B5
Telaphona: (604) 261-6818

NEX T MEETING - Will be followed by a luncheon!

.Date: December 15, 1998 Location: Stanley Park Pavilion

Time: 9:30 AM Speaker: Philip Shier
TCOPIC: Experiences as a short term advisor in elections in emerging democracies
Albania 1996 Bosnia September 1998
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November 17, 1998 meeting. Attendance 134. Fifteen guests were introduced.
President McBride reminded the membership of the annual Christmas luncheon after the
next meeting.
TREASURER: Bill Wallace once again disappointed the membership by failing to declare
a dividend. We have 184 paid up members, with 19 delinquent accounts. Six new members
enrolled today. We now have $10,000.00 in the bank,, so we are in good
financial shape.
THE SICK AND THE BEREAVED_: If the members have information regarding someone
who needs help please leave a message with Doug Lambert at 261-6818
ENTERTAINMENT: Bill Manson received 23 suggestions for outings. He will poll the
membership.
SPEAKERS: Brice Maedcaugall announced that next month Philip Shier a retired labour
lawyer will speak on his experiences.

~ John Catchpole introduced our speaker - Mr. Gordon Campbell, leader of the
Liberal Party of BC. Mr. Campbell explained that his position had little power within the
legislature. All actions of the govﬁtment are at the sufferance of the ruling party.
Mr. Campbell stated that this is “our province” meaning belonging to all the citizens. That
we have rich assets that have to be managed properly and that all citizens have the
responsibility to participate in this management. He urged all of us to become politically
active. “Democracy is not a spectator sport™.

The Province is in very bad financial shape at present. The Premier has lost the trus
of the people. The economy has been run for seven years by amateurs - not one of Mr.
Clark’s “A Team™ members have business experience. We have a net emigration because of
job loss - 17,000 forestry jobs gone in one year. The provincial debt will have doubled to
$37B since the NDP assumed office. The high income , corporate capital, machinery and
equipment taxes have driven investment from British Columbia just when the overseas
meltdown has toasted our resource industries.

- His answer - replace the government one and one half years from now at the next
electmn How? - by avoiding sphttmg the anti- NDP vote. He presented evidence that a small
swing in Reform.votes to the Liberals would ensure victory for the Liberal Party.

Mr. Campbell then spoke of the Liberal’s 9 point economic plan copies of which

were circulated at the meeting, The highlight - cutting personal income and small business

tax immediately. It has been shown repeatedly that doing this will boost the economy. Why
haven’t the NDP done this? their doctrinaire socialist attitude and union style discipline
within the party will not let the members stand up to Premier Clark. Will this not increase
the provincial debt? - not if the infusion of money into the economy creates more government
revenue. He also rated re-establishment of trust with the people as a high prionty.

After a lively question period the speaker was thanked by Charlie Sale and

presented with a small gift.



Thirty

years of

Probus
Clubs

By Bud Crookes
ENTERPRISH-BULLETIN SPECIAL

Sinco 1965-66, when the idea of
PROBUS (Professional or Business
rolired or semirctired persong) finst
began in Welwyn Garden Cily in
England, the growth around the world
wis nol anticipated.

Aflor 30 ycars, thoro are 300,000
members worldwide, with about 1,300
Probus clubs now in the United King-
dom, some 600 in tho rest of Europe,
in South Africa and a phenomenal
1,750 in Ausiralia-New Zealand alone.
In Canada, Probus began in 1987 and is
now growing al the raie of 40 per cent.
per year, with 60 clubs and 5,000
members. Since the name wag clearsd
in the Unlted States, clubs have begun
in Washingion Stale and Central Ar-
ooslook in Presque lsle, Maine, -

Probus Centre-Canada, Inc, is uFe.r-
ated by & board of four officers, five
past presidents from Rotary and five
pas! presidents of Probus clubs. 1t 5 no
an official program of Rolary Intermna-
tonal, but all clubs have been spon-
sored by Rolary clubs.

Probus in CnhinLEwmd and Wasaga
Beach, towns with a population of
20,000, began with 39 members in the
Probus Club of Gwr%:;l Trianglo in
1987, sponsored as all Probus Clubs by
two Rotary Clubs in those towns. It

w 10 250 mombers by 1995, the
ﬂ%ﬁmin Canada, and was immediately
followed by & Probus Men's Club in
Wasaga Beach (social ¢lubs can decide

ender), a Women's Probus Club of

Pretty River, and a second Men's
Probus Club of Blue Mountain in
Collingwood. (Clubs may also be com-
bincd men and women, docided by
those at the first intercsl meeting.)

The moelings arc OnCe monthly,
usuallf' for a morning with the atirac-
tion of & topical speaker, There aro-no
alendanco rules and foes are usually
$25.50 a year, The purposo of the club
is strictly to bring together thoso with &
ba und of responsibility, and club
actlvities are enhanced with optional
social cvents, dinners, shows, sporting
cvents, cards, or other galherings.

" Probus clubs are not sorvice clubs; but

If you attond 8 meeting and speak to the
members, you will find & sea of
volunteer service through other organi-
zations and clubs.

Few members of Probus are” Rola-
riang (5 per cent), and most of these
hold membership in both Probus-and
Rotary, but forming such clubs s an
-excellent community service. Quoling
a leaer sent to the President of the
Rotary Club of Collingwood, Tom
Baulke, from tho President of Probus
Centre-Canada, Inc., John Morris,
PDG, wrilss:

“.the Rotary Club of Collingwood
is Providi.ug.. fellowship for. relirg
ofesslonal ‘and businesy’ e, "be:.
In-1otal, 365 rejlress bo t romih s
community project.. & Aylng -
ment to Rolary service thap @il last for
years at no further cost to Rotary, Whils
Frovidinx growlng comfof and salls-
action’ 10 the reciplents - of " {hs
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A LIGHTER MOMENT

"You're 30 minutes
late again. Don't yo
know what time we start work

Boss:

here?
Employee: "No, sir. They're
always working when
I get here!
Fedddkdhk ik ki

The difference between a
Pessimist and Optimist:

The optimist looks out the
window in the morning and says:
"Good morning, God."

The pessimist looks in the
morning and says: "Good God!
Morning!"
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- PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Pecember 1998 - Another Yean!|

We are coming o the end of another yean
-- @ Ltime when we should be thankful fon

‘all the blessings that ane bestowed on ws.

A Lime also when we think of the Less
fortunate people in this city and also the
workd. May God Bless!

We Look fonwand to owr December meetfing and
funch; a Zime when we can socialize and
wish our friends the very best for the
festive season. The charge L& $5 fon the
meeting and $5 gfon the funch. Guests are
welcome, Brice Macdougalfl has Lined up

an intenesting speaker for this occasion.

T would Like Lo express our appreciation
2o the Probians (that is the name we are
heferned £o) who man the cash desk -
Greeters and Membership - do a great
job - thanks, fellows] Remember we always

- need volunteers to aet on committees - ged

involved! Let us know if you want to help.
Volunteens are needed for introducing and
thanking the speakens. Please contact
BLLL Ibboit.

We are enclosing a shont resume of the
history of Probus CLubs - it is most
interesting., Hope you enjoy.

To you and yours, may you have a wonderful

Christmas season and may '99 be a healthy
and prosperous yearl



